
 

 

26th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent /Carer, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to join us for our Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 30th September. 
This will run from 08:30am to 09:30am in the heart space at the school, with the aim of raising funds 
for this very worthy cause. It will also provide an opportunity to chat with other parents and members 
of staff in a social setting, and you are welcome to bring guests with you. 
 
If you are able to join us for a cup of tea, coffee, or hot chocolate and a cake, please respond by 
Thursday 29th September at 11:30am via email to efairest@ormistonpark.org.uk or by using the 
following link: https://forms.office.com/r/4egMvu0tFY 
(Please give details of your name, your child’s name, number of guests and any allergies/dietary 
requirements.) 
 
Purchases can be made at the coffee morning using cash (please bring small change), or online by 
scanning our QR code when ordering. 
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If you are unable to join us for the event, but would still like to make a donation, you can do so by 
clicking on the following link: 
 
https://thyg.uk/BUS007615658 
 
We hope you are able to join us to support our staff and students in raising vital funds by hosting this 
coffee morning 
 
If you have any questions regarding this event, please contact me at the school by ‘phone or email 
(efairest@ormistonpark.org.uk) and I will be happy to assist. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs E Fairest 
Curriculum Leader of PE and Head of Year 9 
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